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We hope you've all had a lovely summer with 
your families. A big warm welcome to those who 
have joined us. Our school PTA is run by a small 
group of volunteers and we'd love for more 
parents / grandparents / carers to get involved 
where you can. We have a Facebook page and 
email you can contact us on, or in person at 
school. 

Balloon race fundraiser
We raised £300 via our virtual balloon race 
fundraiser at the end of summer term! Thank 
you to everybody who bought a balloon. The 
children enjoyed watching them race. 
Well done to our winners! Together with sports 
day we made £400 at the end of last year, which 
more than covered Year 4 leavers activities.. 

FLSA funding
We currently have approximately £3000 for 
school to use. As funding available to school is 
tight we have   discussed using this pot of 
money to help swimming lessons to continue, 
when able to. We are planning further 
fundraising this term to help pay for other 
things such as playground tables.
If anybody has thoughts on this please get in 
touch. We will advertise our next FLSA 
meeting soon but please don't wait for that - 
you can share feedback and ideas anytime.

Thank you teachers
After a tough 2020/21 year thanked teachers 
with a wonderful hamper supplied by a local 
businesses. If you run or work for a local 
business and would like to offer help or 
donations for our fundraisers please get in 
touch. Any help gratefully received. 

Autumn raffle 
We continue to be restricted on events we're able 
to hold in school, and children are still in their 
bubbles. We are planning to hold a raffle during 
the autumn term and more details will follow 
shortly. We already have some prizes confirmed 
including Alton Towers tickets for next season! 
As usual we will be asking for donations on a 
non-uniform day so please start saving any 
unwanted items/gifts!

Sponsorship & help needed to improve our 
school playground
We are contacting local businesses to ask for 
support in improving our early years playground, 
and to replace the tables and chairs in the main 
playground which had gone rotten. If you, or 
someone you know, could help with offering your 
skills or sponsorship please let us know! 

**Would you like to be our committee Treasurer?** 
Jon Dufton has decided to step down as 
Treasurer after supporting the FLSA in the role 
for over 2 years. Thank you Jon for all your 
time and commitment. 
If anybody would like to get more involved by 
stepping into this role or just in general, or want to 
know more, please get in touch. 

**Monthly draw** You’ve got to be in it to win it! 
£2 per number. Each month half the proceeds go to 
the winner and half to the FLSA. Email flsa@allsaints-
leigh.staffs.sch.uk or ask school for the form to join.

www.facebook.com/groups/flsachurchleigh/




